# **Eatonia Oasis Living**

Newsletter October 2019

Happy Birthday wishes go out to Lloyd Adams!!

Thank you to the Lutheran Church ladies for hosting the Monthly Birthday party! It was a great afternoon! Resident Update: We currently have 12 residents living at E.O.L. We offer our heartfelt condolences to the family of Maurice Healey. We will miss him. And we send our best wishes to Odelia Pincemin who has moved to Heritage Manor. We will miss you as well!

(If you or a family member feel that you may need the services of our facility, now or in the future, talk to Cora at (306)967-2447 for more information.

Ask us about the EOL Resident Support Program and the Personal Care Home Benefit!)

# CARDS/GAMES

TUESDAY

2:00 to 3:30 Everyone Welcome!!

### **ACTIVITIES/EVENTS THIS MONTH:**

- -MORNING EXERCISES, BAKING, MANICURES, CRAFTS WITH MARIE, BINGO, CARDS/GAMES
- -SHUFFLEBOARD, TILE RUMMY
- -CHILDREN FROM AMY'S PLACE CAME TO VISIT

# **BINGO!!**

Thursday 2:30 to 3:30

**Bring your quarters!!** 

EXERCISES!!

Monday Wednesday Friday
Thank you to Amanda
Longmuir and Gwen Britton,
along with Vicki Oomen, for
leading exercises!
Everyone Welcome!!

-Our first Happy Hour was a huge success! The activity Room was packed, and the residents thoroughly enjoyed visiting with everyone! Stay tuned for details on our next one!

CHECK OUT OUR FACEBOOK PAGE TO SEE PICTURES OF OUR ACTIVITIES!

A BIG THANK YOU TO ALL WHO HAVE CONTRIBUTED TO OUR GROWING PROJECT 2019. THE CROP IS OFF! WE WILL HAVE A FULL REPORT SOON!

#### Thank you to our Volunteers:

- -Janine Specht for helping with Crafts! And of course, Marie Smith for organizing the sessions! We made some cute pumpkins that are hung at the nurses station
- -Thank you to family members, staff, members of the community etc who come to EOL for exercises, BINGO and other activities! It makes the residents feel like they are part of the community!

If anyone would like to volunteer their time—helping with an activity, serving snacks, visiting etc, please contact Vicki or Cora at 306-967-2447.

The Eatonia District Health Care Foundation provides the Handivan for the residents of E.O.L. whether it be for appointments, trips to go sight-seeing or shopping...Thank you for this!

If there is anyone who would like information on the trips that are planned, contact Vicki at 967-2447. You are more than welcome to join us!

Thank you to all the men and women who provide the church services at Eatonia Oasis Living. Fulfilling the residents' spiritual needs is an important part of their care, and everyone at E.O.L. appreciates you very much. Our services are Wednesday afternoons at 2:30 if anyone would like to join us.

## **UPCOMING EVENTS:**

REMBEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE

EATON SCHOOL NOVEMBER 12<sup>TH</sup>

(BUS WILL BE GOING)

FAMILY CASH BINGO!!
NOVEMBER 15TH 7:00

**BRING YOUR QUARTERS!!** 

**EOL HAPPY HOUR (OR TWO)!!** 

NOVEMBER 22TH 3:00 TO 5:00

GOOD DRINKS! GOOD FOOD! GOOD TIMES!

**EVERYONE WELCOME!!** 

Thank you to everyone who has made a contribution of any kind to our facility. We appreciate it from the bottom of our hearts!!